
 
Course Get-together  

 

25th March 2017 
 

Dear Course 1 and 2 Parents and Students 
 

On Saturday 1st April we will be holding our course get-together. 
 
This will enable parents to meet the staff and to enjoy an informal performance by their 
sons and daughters of some of the amazing magic that they have been learning. Family 
members are encouraged to attend. Each student is to perform his or her favourite effect 
(no longer than 3 minutes) at the event. 

  

Saturday 1st April 2017 

College of Magic Theatre 
 

2.30pm  

(Classes as usual in the morning) 
 

There will be a lucky draw and prizes for participants. 
 
 
We look forward to seeing all our parents, families and friends at these events – entry is 
free! 
 
 
Yours Magically 
 

 
 
David Gore      
DIRECTOR      
 
P.S. The School Holidays are approaching! The College will be closed for lessons on 
Saturdays 8th and 15th April.  


